NATIONAL RIFLE ASSOCIATION OF AMERICA IMMORATION

BARR BUILDING
WASHINGTON, D. C.

MAY 15 19

MAIL DAID - --

May 14, 1931.

Commissioner General of Immigration, U. S. Department of Labor, Bureau of Immigration, Washington, D. C.

My dear Sir:

We are very glad indeed to note your interest in the National Matches which will be held at Camp Perry, Ohio, August 23rd to September 13th, as evidenced by a letter written by Supervisor Davenport of your Border Patrol to Colonel Coward.

Permit me to say that a very important and instructive part of the National Matches is the Pistol and Rifle School which is conducted during the first week, August 23rd to 29th. In this school your officers can receive very valuable instruction without charge, and if you desire to have definite information upon this matter, we will be very glad to explain in detail just what benefits will be derived by having your representatives attend the National Matches for the entire period indicated above and thus be enabled to benefit by going through the school before participating in the competitions.

Awaiting your reply with interest, I am,

Sincerely yours,

NATIONAL RIFLE ASSOCIATION

M. A. Reckord.

Executive Vice-President.

MAY 19 1981 FILES ROOM OF THE STATE OF THE S

OFFICE OF THE
EXECUTIVE VICE-PRESIDENT



R.E.D